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Dear family, 

 

As you may have seen in our recent emails and 

announcements, we are partnering with the Salt 

Lake Family Church to put on a summer camp for 

our youth this year. 

 

This is the first time in recent years that we have 

tried to organize our own camp. Usually our youth 

will either attend camp in California or Texas. 

Although this gives us more control over the 

content and experience, it also comes with added 

responsibility for covering the costs. 

 

We are projecting this camp to cost from $8,000-

$10,000 to cover the food, transportation, lodging, 

inviting a speaker, etc. Although our local 

community and the Salt Lake community have 

already committed some funds and we are asking 

participants to pay workshop fees, this won't be enough to cover all the costs for a 6-day long workshop. 

Therefore, we are seeking your help to cover some of the costs. 

 

Our goal is to raise $3,000 by the end of June. Our youth ministry team will be doing some fundraisers 

during this time, such as bake sales. If you feel called to help support, we would really appreciate it. 

Donations can be made to the church (HSA-UWC) as usual. Please just note that it is for the summer 

camp. If you would like to donate by Zelle or online with a credit card, there's a memo line where you can 

write that. Thank you so much for your support and understanding. 

 

  
 

  
 

 


